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NOBODY CAN DO THIS ALONE – A STEP BY STEP 
STORY OF NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS Small Bites

A few quick updates from the 
world of Meals on Wheels:

Thanks to everyone who came out 
to Meals on Heels, our big summer 
party to support Meals on Wheels 
on Aug. 3! Check out photos 
from the event at facebook.com/
mealsonheelsevent.

Cheers to the 6,000+ people who 
joined us for the inaugural Meals 
on Wheels Northeast Food Truck 
Rally Aug. 13 at Able Seedhouse 
and Brewery. See photos from 
the event at facebook.com/
MetroMealsOnWheels.

It’s not too early to be thinking 
about Thanksgiving, at least 
when it comes to joining us in 
the morning for the Walk To End 
Hunger. Learn more about how 
you and your family can become 
Hunger Superheroes  
for Meals on Wheels at  
meals-on-wheels.com/hungerwalk.

For more Meals on Wheels news, 
visit meals-on-wheels.com.

Continued on back cover

The concept of Meals on Wheels is 
simple: a daily meal delivered by a 
friendly volunteer to someone who might 
otherwise have a difficult time accessing 
nutritious food. But as anyone who has 
delivered meals can attest, Meals on 
Wheels is often about so much more 
than just food.

We’re sharing some of the larger things 
that we all have been able to accomplish 
together during the past year inside this 
Annual Report. But let’s take a look at 
the little, yet extremely important, things 
people do along every step of the way to 
make the delivery of Meals on Wheels 
possible.

It’s okay to call 
Asking for help is not always easy. 
Knowing that there are many people in 
the Twin Cities who could benefit from 
receiving Meals on Wheels but haven’t 
picked up the phone, we asked a number 
of notable Twin Cities residents to help us 
share the message that it’s okay to call 
Meals on Wheels. 

We were blown away by the response 
as former Twins great Tony Oliva, Chef 
and TV Personality Andrew Zimmern 
and KARE11 reporter Jana Shortal 
were among those who volunteered to 
deliver this message via a public service 
announcement (PSA). 
The “It’s Okay to Call” 
PSA aired on TV 
and radio stations 
across the metro 
throughout the last 
year and you can 
view it at  
bit.ly/itsOKtocall. 

Jackie Benedict, who lives in Richfield, 
contacted Meals on Wheels a year ago 
when carpal tunnel and a shoulder 
injury made it difficult for her to cook for 
herself. She says that without the delivery 
of daily meals and a caregiver that comes 
twice a week to help with tasks around 
the house such as cleaning, she might 
have to move out of the place she’s 
called home since her children were in 
school. “It just helps a lot,” she says.

At the Metro Meals on Wheels office, we’ve 
seen a 46 percent increase in the last year 
from people interested in receiving meals. 
It’s our hope is that nobody in need ever 
hesitates to get in touch with Meals on 
Wheels.

JACKIE BENEDICT

TONY OLIVA



FY2016 Metro Meals on Wheels Financial Statement

Total expenses: $1,481,144
Program - 82.9%
Fundraising - 12.6% 
Administration - 4.5%

Total revenue: $1,488,265
Individual Contributions - $656,375
Program Income - $295,680
Fundraising events/In-kind - $274,754
Corporations & Foundations - $256,417
Investment/Restricted - $5,039

To view the full FY2016 IRS Form 990, Audit Reports and full list of donors, visit meals-on-wheels.com/about/reports.

MEALS ON WHEELS ANNUAL REPORT: What your support means to seniors in our community

What we accomplished
together in FY2016:

1,069,893
Twin Cities Meals on Wheels 
programs served

meals to area seniors

5,885
local seniors benefitted from the delivery 
of nutritious meals and friendly visits.

12,737
volunteers delivered meals to their neighbors.

9,000
emergency meals were packed by volunteers 
in one day during the Blizzard Box Blitz.

173Meals on Wheels 
staff assisted with
SNAP applications to provide 
recipients with increased 
access to healthy food

Our donors help in so many ways! 
In FY2016:

raised on Give to 
the Max Day +

match from a generous
group of donors = 

- the biggest single day of giving 
ever for Meals on Wheels!

$26,661

$20,300$13,330

people who 
participated in 
the Walk to End 
Hunger on 
Thanksgiving

raised by 213

donated by 
generous
individuals and 
foundations.

$1,130,568
raised through Meals 
on Heels fundraiser with

attendees

$48,500

435

6,124

$39,991

individuals, foundations and 
corporations who stepped up 
to fi ght senior hunger through 
making a contribution to 
Meals on Wheels

The need for Meals on Wheels is growing:

Between now and 2040, 
Minnesota’s 65+ 
population is expected 
to double.

Meals on Wheels offers a much-needed social connection. 
According to a Meals on Wheels America study:

Seniors who sign up to receive meals are twice as 
likely to already be suffering from depression or 
anxiety than the average American senior.

of daily meal recipients said that the 
services received from the program 
helped them feel less lonely.increase in new client 

referrals and enrollments 
in FY2016.

77%
46%
We saw a

Meals on Wheels helps seniors and people with disabilities 
stay in their own homes avoiding a potentitally costly move:

Average annual cost of care in Minnesota:

$40,000 $62,000
Nursing homeAssisted Living



A caring voice on the other end of the call 
“Thank you Eva. You were so helpful. There have been so 
many decisions to make and details to attend to in the last 
few months and so many have been so frustrating. Talking to 
you and organizing this was the first thing that went without a 
hitch. I appreciate your help and your patience with a daughter 
who is drowning in caretaking. Lord bless your 
everything!”

This was a note left by a caregiver for 
Eva Kranz, an enrollment specialist 
at Meals on Wheels. We continue 
to dedicate more resources to the 
enrollment operation at Meals on 
Wheels to help ensure that people 
asking for help are met with a 
compassionate and helpful voice. People 
like Eva make the sometimes difficult 
process of asking for help easier when a 
person in need of Meals on Wheels or their  
caregiver makes the decision to pick up the phone.

It’s about more than a meal 
When a person signs up to get meals, Meals on Wheels 
staff do more than just setting up delivery. They take down 
emergency contact information and help connect the recipient 
or caregiver with other resources such as the Supplemental 
Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) and transportation 
programs.

Those who get Meals on Wheels also benefit from other 
programs focused on maintaining a safe home environment. 
For example, Merrick Meals on Wheels on St. Paul’s East 
Side partnered with Regions Hospital and the St. Paul Fire 
Department last winter to conduct fire safety checks and offer 
fall prevention tips to people who receive meals.

Powered by volunteers 
Meals on Wheels is the only service in the Twin Cities that 
provides both daily hot meal delivery and a check-in by 
someone who’s looking out for the well-being of the recipient - 
something we like to call the Meals on Wheels Advantage.  
Last year an incredible 12,737 volunteers delivered a  
meal to their neighbors. 

Chris Kasic, his wife Cathryn, and his sons Nick and Aaron 
have delivered meals in the Loring Park neighborhood of 
Minneapolis for 11 years. Chris says it’s not just the recipients 
that benefit from their deliveries, as his sons have learned 
valuable lessons delivering meals every summer.

“They’ve picked up on the fact that there are interesting 
and engaging people everywhere you look,” he says, as 

they’ve formed friendships with the people they deliver 
to. The Twin Cities are fortunate to have so many 
people like the Kasics who appreciate the bond 
formed with Meals on Wheels recipients and are 
willing to continue the tradition of neighbors helping 
neighbors. 

Your donations make all of this possible 
If you’re receiving this report, there’s a good chance that 

you are part of a broad network of donors that supports 
the operation of Meals on Wheels in our community. We hear 
from so many donors whose lives have been touched one way 
or another by Meals on Wheels and it’s humbling that so many 
decide to give back to keep this service going. We found this 
note from a donor named Jane particularly touching:

“I’m going to be 89 years old and so is my husband. I know just 
how bad it would be if we didn’t have family to help us out. I 
wish I could give more, but I’m glad to share.”

Thank you to every one of you who make this service possible, 
whether through financially supporting Meals on Wheels 
or volunteering. It takes a whole community of people who 
appreciate the value of a daily meal delivered by a caring 
volunteer to make Meals on Wheels available to people in the 
Twin Cities.

CHRIS, CATHRYN, NICK 
& AARON KASIC

EVA KRANZ
































